
NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK FOR THE TOWN OF LONG LAKE 
 

Pursuant to Sec. 70.45 of WI Statutes, notice is hereby given that the 
assessment roll for the year 2025 assessment of the Town of Long Lake, 
Washburn County, will be open for examination on Friday, May 2, 2025, 
from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. by phone, Justin Servin, 920-749-1995 
ext. 8813.  Instructional material about the assessment and the Board of 
Review procedures will be available at that time as well as information on 
how to file an objection and the Board of Review procedures under 
Wisconsin law.  The assessor, Justin Servin, will discuss any concerns 
about assessments.  If you have a question about your assessment, this is 
the time to resolve it. The Board of Review will be on Tuesday, May 20, 
2025, from 4:00 p.m. to 6 p.m. 
 
Debbie Bouma, Clerk 
 
 
Posted 4/1/2025 
 
 
 
   

     


